
Sal Girifalco
Norway
LD 1763
I wish to provide my support for LD. Floating houses present many risks to our lakes, 
and should not be allowed. If the number of these types of structures are allowed to 
grow, the health of our lakes will suffer. Our lake association has learned how fragile 
lakes are, and how difficult it s to undo damage to water quality. Please prevent this 
risk through this legislation.
Thank you, 
Sal Girifalco - President, Lakes Association of Norway


